CALDWELL HONORS FOR STUDENTS
CHS AUDITORIUM, SEPTEMBER 6, 2022 - 5:30 PM
ATTENDING: President Schehl, Treasurer Hall, Tad Secrest, Eli Svercek, Principal Speck, Secretary Snyder
MINUTES: read& approved by group
TREASURER’S REPORT:

$.32,5.33,5.30, 5.32, .31 earned in interest, paid out 4 reimbursements to 2021/22 students; Postlethwaite,
Hesson, Clark and Lori, wrote $30 check to All Alumni Reunion for registration sent to wrong address, made a
deposit of $220.

ADMINISTRATION REPORT: NO report
NEW BUSINESS:
Approved brochure for 2022/23 school year, membership year of 2023 is January to December

Secretary to email brochure to School Counselor to make copies and have tri-folded in preparation of the
membership mailing to go out at the end of November.

Principal Speck volunteered student-help to stuff envelopes with brochures, to add labels of businesses and return
labels. Secretary Snyder will affix stamps at next meeting.

Candy Miller and Stacy Gaydos have requested to be added to the membership mailing. Hold any memberships
that came in over the summer to the new 2023 membership year.

Speck, Secrest, Svercek all indicated that they will help push out the membership information, to the school staff,
to students and to social media. President Schehl mentioned that Yontz is involved with PTO writing grants, looking
to get non-profit status and developing an attendance award. Group is looking for ways to work together.

OLD BUSINESS:

Students of the Grading Period: Allan will visit the Dairy Queen and pay $360 for 9 months/4 students per month-
36 x $10.00 gift certificates from the group, the DQ also gives a free Blizzard as part of their prize.

Please provide Secretary Snyder with any closed businesses and new businesses’ names/ addresses for the
membership drive’s listing.

ACTION ITEMS:

Secretary to prepare the brochure and Teacher grant form and email to School Counselor Wells to request that
they be put in all teachers’ mailboxes. Secretary Snyder to plan to drop off envelopes and labels/return labels
before the November meeting to School Counselor office.

Secretary to update the Student Reimbursement listing to indicate who has been paid.
President to visit the DQ and deliver $360 check for 2023 Students of the Grading Period gift certificates.

NEXT MEeTING: November 7, 5 PM, Student Lounge (old library upstairs/HS)



